
 

Website:   snwec.org          email address:  info@snwec.org 

Greetings Pilgrims of the Southern Nevada Walk to 

Emmaus Community! 
 

Friendly Reminder that Gathering times will be from 12:00-2:00,  

& we will share snacks instead of a full meal. 

September 13 Desert Spring United Methodist Church 

  October 4- TBD November 1- TBD   December 6- TBD 
 

Not forsaking the assembling of ourselves together, as is the manner of some, but exhorting 

one another, and so much the more as you see the Day approaching. Hebrews 10:25 NKJV 
 

As we return to our monthly Gatherings, the Board wanted to alert you to some updates for our 

community.  
 

We participated in the Annual Methodist Conference that was held at the Rio in June, with a 

booth that handed out agape and information about our community. Thank you all who 

participated!  
 

After our meeting in May with Doc Hall from the Upper Room we created focus groups to 

assist in revitalizing our community. Please consider joining one of the following groups: 

Outreach: The focus of this group is to meet with various churches in the Southern Nevada 

area, educate the leadership of that church about the Walk to Emmaus and invite their Pastors to 

a Walk to Emmaus weekend. Current Group members (Cheryl Marsh, Charlie Moshman, Jody 

Porter & James) 

4th Day, including Reunion Groups and Gatherings: The focus of this group is to assist with 

community members joining/starting a reunion group and help with gatherings. 

Current Group members (Phyllis Murray, June D, Terry & Lonna) 

Sponsorship: The focus of this group is to educate the community about the sponsorship 

responsibilities and assist sponsors during a walk weekend.  

Current Group members: Kelly Moshman, Deborah Newhart and Joe Vescio 

 

 

 

The Southern Nevada Board is seeking new members! Our community needs YOU! 
 

Several current board members will be vacating their positions after faithfully serving our 

community for a number of years.  Being on the Walk to Emmaus Board requires a 3 year 

commitment, Board meeting attendance and a willing spirit to help the community thrive.  

Christ is counting on you                    DeColores 

http://snwec.org/
mailto:info@snwec.org

